
Easter & Spring Break Fun at the Florence

Club

Members at our Florence Club had a blast preparing for Easter celebrations by decorating Easter

Eggs! Many members also participated in an all day program offered at the Club during spring

break the following week. They enjoyed spending time outside adorning the sidewalks with chalk

art! 

City-Wide Cleanup in Lake City

Lake City Unit Director, Stormey Gillens, arranged for his staff to take part in a city-wide cleanup
in Lake City on Saturday, April 17. They wore their Lake City Boys & Girls Club shirts to show
their affiliation with their Club. We would like to send a big thanks to them for taking part in the

care of our community!!! 
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Think Truth Parents' Meeting

Parents attended the Think Truth Program parents' meeting at the Florence Club to discuss the

upcoming curriculum. This program, which focuses on sexual abstinence, has a strong parent

involvement component which is so important for many of our members.
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